NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Bilton, Wyton & Ganstead East Neighbourhood Watch

Co-ordinators Meeting held 730pm 3/02/15 at St.Peters Church Hall, Bilton
Members present: SA Dale, C Crawford, S Mills, G Gilby, R Hollis, PCSO D Bainton

Apologies received: A & D Burdall, J Gilliat, S Tennyson, G Sharp, S Cocklin

Minutes from the last meeting: No issues raised from the last minutes and accepted as a true record.

Crime Report: Members given a copy of January 2015 crime report. An unusually high 14 crimes
recorded for the parish. PCSO Bainton gave a summary on each crime.

Parish Council: 5 applications have been received for the position of Village Clerk to the parish
council, hopefully interviews will take place from 13/2/15. New street lamps are now in place along
Holmes lane. Order submitted for Holmes Lane Speed signs. Data from the signs can be download to
see how many activations had occurred. ERYC may have two signs to let to the parish council.

First Responders: Grant for the AED cabinet is still at the application stage.

Treasurers Report: Unfortunately due to the Clerks injury, a fund total was not available.

Crime Prevention activities: PCSO Bainton is currently conducting insecurity checks around the area
and notifying owners of any security concerns (ie property on display in a motor vehicle)

Any other business: Discussion on NO COLD CALLING ZONES to be postponed to the next meeting.
East Riding News has contacted the NHW Chairman. Holderness Gazette has a report on changes to
Humberside Police. Letter received from Maureen Yates (ERYC) advising home owners to check
security of property.

Date of next meeting: Tuesday 3/3/15 at 730pm St.Peters Church Hall, Bilton

Signed as a true record: Date:
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